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convergentep.com  

Indiana Municipal Electric Association 

“Our focus to our Public Power Communities” 

    by offering value & experience in : 

 Education & Networking 

 Safety & Training 

 Legislative  

 Mutual Aid 

 Journeyman Continuing Education 

 Apprentice Line worker Program 

 Annual Meeting & Fall Technical Expo 

      IMEA 

IMEA would like to congratulate Brian Adams on his 
retirement from Bremen Electric Light and Power.  

Brian has been employed with Bremen Electric 
Light and Power for 32 years. Prior to his      
retirement, Brian served as the Assistant       
Superintendent for the electric utility. He also
served multiple terms as an IMEA Board Member  
and the Safety and Training Committee. 
He shared that being involved with IMEA gave him
a sense of accomplishment and that the organization is fully 
committed  to meeting  the needs of its members.    
Thank you Brian for your time and efforts for Bremen and IMEA. 
We truly wish you the best in your future endeavors.  

IMEA Wishes Brian Adams a Happy Retirement 

from Bremen Electric Light and Power  
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